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All Contractors, Local Businesses and Interested Job Seekers Invited!
Please join North Chicago School District 187, IFF and baso, as well as JGMA Architects, Gilbane Building Company/
Bowa Construction and Blackwood Group, at a community information session for the Neal Math and Science Academy 
Redevelopment Project. 

Project Scope
IFF and baso, alongside JGMA Architects, Gilbane/Bowa and Blackwood Group, are providing design and construction 
management services for the redevelopment of North Chicago School District 187’s Neal Math and Science Academy. 
This revitalization project involves the transformation of the district’s middle school into a safe, modernized learning 
environment to improve student success and increase college and career readiness. The project includes new 
construction of an approximately 84,000 SF facility and renovation of an approximately 11,000 SF existing gymnasium to 
be completed and occupied by Fall 2022. The first bid releases are expected to be issued in December 2020.

Opportunities
	› Local Business
	› Laborers 
	› Tradespeople
	› Subcontractors
	› Assist Agencies
	› Trades and Job Association
	› Suppliers

Event Information
Date: 		  Tuesday, December 15, 2020 | 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. CST

Location:	 Virtual Zoom Meeting

Community Information Session 
Neal Math and Science Academy Redevelopment Project

Scopes of Work
	› Building Demolition
	› Elevators
	› Sitework
	› Concrete
	› Masonry
	› Steel
	› Paving

	› Plumbing
	› HVAC
	› Electrical
	› Fire Protection
	› Millwork
	› Roofing
	› General Trades

	› General Labor - Clean-up
	› Glass and Glazing
	› Drywall
	› Flooring
	› Painting

Interested contractors, local businesses and persons interested in possible employment opportunities should register at the 
link above. Please note that additional prequalification criteria and further details on Gilbane/Bowa's bidding process will be 
provided at this information session. Gilbane/Bowa is committed to partnering with qualified local, minority-, women- and 
veteran-owned subcontractors and vendors.

Click here to register  
for the event.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/neal-math-and-science-academy-community-information-session-tickets-130587720387

